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From:  Thomas Whalen, Vice President, Property Underwriting 

To: Diamond State Group®, Penn-America Group®, United National Group®, J.H Ferguson & 
Associates (VacantExpress.com®) and Collectibles Insurance Services Producers 
Writing Business in Washington 

Date: September 22, 2015 

Subject:  Binding Authority Reinstatement ~ Stateline Fire – Wallula, Washington 
 
 

Please share this announcement with your staff 
 

 

Binding authority was suspended on September 14, 2015 (Bulletin 2015-96) concerning the Stateline Fire 
for areas six miles south of Wallula, Washington.  The fire is now contained. 
 
As of this notification, your binding authority is reinstated.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

Person to Contact 
If you have any questions, please contact your Underwriter.  

 

 

Diamond State Insurance Company® 
Penn-America Insurance Company® 
Penn-Patriot Insurance Company® 
Penn-Star Insurance Company® 
United National Insurance Company® 

United National Specialty Insurance Company® 

 


